
 
Hello Year 2, 

 

How are you? How are you keeping, and what have you been doing? I hope you are all safe and well and enjoying 

your learning in these unusual times. I am really missing all of you and would love to receive a letter or email 

from you to let me know how you are and what you’ve been up to.  

Sending you all a big virtual hug, thumbs up and a smile! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you enjoyed the half term break and it was lovely to see some of your lovely, smiley faces in school this 

past week in our keyworker children group. We are working a little differently in school but everyone is being 

careful, cheerful and sensible, and we are having fun with our learning. 

Our new summer project is up on our home learning page on the school website now. I hope you like the new 

activities, learning and games I have planned for you. I really enjoyed finding and playing these BBC Bitesize 

learning games and I think you will enjoy them too. Why not try them and see? 

 

                         
 

I have been very busy baking, gardening, organising your home learning and helping my children with their home 

learning too. I’m still going into school each week and I will be doing some of the activities on our summer 

project with the KS1 keyworker children that are in school at the moment.  

This week I’m planning to make models of Blackpool Tower and jazzy fruit lollies with the children. Which 

activities are you going to choose from the project? Remember you only need to choose a couple each week to 

work on. 

 

Send me your letters and photos to our class email. I absolutely love hearing from you and seeing how you are 

doing with your learning. The children who have been sending work in have been receiving lots of team points 

and some of them have won prizes for their work as well.  

 

 

 

class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Remember that you are precious and loved.  

Stay safe, stay well and keep shining your lights brightly!  

Love Mrs Ramsay xxx  
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